
Pastoral Need?  

Please contact  one of the Elders: 

Gary B. 403-506-3734 

Clarence V. 403-391-6772 

Annette Z. 403-358-8236  

Anthony E. 403-505-5200 

Jason C. 403-373-0765  

Marlene V. 403-392-7201  

John U. 403-597-0415  

Coffee Today: Ted & Ingrid 

Nursery Today: Annette, Cayleigh, Sandy 

Greeters Today: Bowen, Darin, Garry 

 

Coffee, Mar 1: Darryl & Alice 

Potluck Cleanup: Last names V-Z 

Nursery, Mar 1: Ameerah, Betty, Trish 

Greeters, Mar 1: Brian, Nathan, Peter 

Today’s Offering - Mustard Seed 
Mar 1 - Wolf Creek Ministries 
Online Giving Available (E-Transfer) 
Email: treasurer@wolfcreekchurch.ca 
Q - Where are you donating?   
A - wolfcreek 
*Please note, if your offering is not going 
to today’s ministry listed above, please 
use the memo line to specify where you 
would like for it to go.  

“...exists to reach out & enfold people for Jesus, 
together becoming devoted disciples of Him.” 

Welcome Guests! May you experience the 
gracious hospitality of Christ and His people 
as you worship with us today.  
 
Nursery: We offer a supervised nursery    
located off the side of the main entrance for 
babies and toddlers.  As well as a Cry Room 
for parents with babies located behind the 
sanctuary. 
 
Sunday School: Preschool (ages 3-5): Meet 
your teacher in room C3 down the hallway. 
Parents please sign in/out your children.  
Children & Worship: No class today so we 
can share Communion together. Children are 
welcome to pick up a activity bulletin on the 
table by the front entrance.  

Sunday February 23, 2020 

Romans 5:1-8 

“Fuel For the Mission”  

Pastor Rick Abma 

Communion 

Week of February 24 - March 1 
Mon:  9am Chair Yoga 

 7pm Prayer Course 

Tue: 11am Rental 

 7pm Bible Study 

Wed: 9am Chair Yoga 

 10am Parkinsons Mtg 

 7pm Ladies Night  

Thu: 9:15am MomTime 

 6:30pm  Choir Practice 

Fri:  10am MS Society Mtg 

 7:30pm Youth (games night) 

Sun: 9:25am Prayer 

 10am Worship Service 

 12pm Potluck Lunch 

PO Box 5072, Lacombe, AB T4L 1W7                             
Office Phone: 403.782.4563                           
Email: office@wolfcreekchurch.ca                   
Bulletin Announcements due Thu. 1pm:              
bulletin@wolfcreekchurch.ca   
                     
Visit our website for more information    
about our church, and a safe place to         
submit confidential prayer requests: 
www.wolfcreekchurch.ca      
Sunday Worship Service 10am 



Prayer Team. Our next prayer training opportunity will be on February 24 at 7pm. We will be doing 
the 3rd part of the Prayer Course. If you are unable to attend please consider following along online: 
prayercourse.org 
  
Ladies Night Out! Join us on February 26 at 7pm here at the church. Bring a favorite game to play, 
or a favorite craft to work on and come out for an evening of fun, food and fellowship. 
 
Members Meeting. The WCCC Leadership Team has scheduled a special members meeting on 
Wednesday March 4, 7pm at the church. Please check your church mailbox for details. All of our 
church family is encouraged to attend.  Contact any Leadership Team member for more information. 
 
Profession of Faith. Profession of faith classes will be starting in March. Contact elders Gary Barnes, 
Marlene Vanderwekken or Pastor Rick if you are interested. 
 
Meals on Wheels. Volunteers are needed for the following days in March; two drivers are required 
for the meal delivery. I still need volunteers for Thursdays and 1 extra driver for Friday. Please let  
Tracy McKain know if you can help, or sign up on the red poster board by the mailboxes. 
 
2020 CRC Survey. Have you been heard? Our congregation has a once-in-five-year opportunity to 
participate in the 2020 CRC denominational survey. This survey helps denominational leaders under-
stand the concerns and needs of local churches like ours. It is crucial that as many people from our 
congregation as possible participate. Please visit www.crcna.org/survey/102 to answer the survey 
questions by March 13, 2020. 
 
Swing Into Spring. Central Alberta Christian High School would like to invite you and your family to 
our spring fundraiser on Thursday, March 5. Come enjoy a FREE dinner prepared by CACHS catering, 
and then bid on your favorite locally made desserts. There will also be a movie and popcorn for the 
kids! Doors open at 6:15pm with dinner starting at 6:30. We ask that you reserve your seats, or a   
table of 8, by phoning the school (403-782-4535). Please come out and enjoy some fun, fellowship 
and tasty desserts in support of the school!  
 
 

Prayer Team. The Sunday morning prayer times for 
March are: March 1, 15 and 29 at 9:25am. The Pray-
er Course will be on March 9 and 23 at 7pm.  Please 
talk to June Miller or Stephen Selke if you have any 
questions.   
  
BOB (Band of Brothers): Men’s bible study that 
meets Monday’s at 7:30pm here at Wolf Creek 
Church. Please talk to Gord Little (403-302-9169) if 
you would like to learn more about BOB.  
 
Wolf Creek Youth. Join us on Feb 28, 7:30pm here 
at WCCC for the next youth night. All youth from 
grades 6-12 are welcome to attend. Youth leaders 
are: Ashley Stingel, Jessica Bouwman & Brett 
Musselman.  
 
MomTime. Weekly gathering for all women as we 
seek authentic relationships & community in order 
to bridge the gap between women. All the while 
standing in the love of Christ and His call on our 
lives. The next MomTime is on Feb 27 at 9:15am. 
Talk to Judy Giesbrecht for more information about 
MomTime. 
 
Men’s Breakfast. Come and join us for some break-
fast and fellowship. First 3 Saturday’s each month 
from 7-8:30am here at WCCC. As always, bring a 
friend day; bring the neighbor, bring the boys, all 
men are welcome. Contact Jason Cappis (403-373-
0765) for more information.  
 
There are a number of other small groups available 
to join. If you may be interested in joining a small 
group, please contact Stephen Selke: 403-896-9543 
or email: sjselke@live.com.   
 


